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March 29, 2024 
  
 

Roadway Stabilization project to begin on U.S. 84 
Motorists should expect lane closures and minor delays 

 
ESPANOLA – The New Mexico Department of Transportation along with Uretek USA Inc. will begin a 
roadway stabilization project on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, on U.S. 84/285 in Tesuque.  
  
Work will take place on U.S. 84/285, between mile markers 173 to 176 in both directions. Working 
hours will be Monday through Saturday, from 8 a.m. until 6 p.m. One lane will be closed during 
working hours. All traffic control devices will be removed at the end of each workday, and all lanes of 
traffic will be reopened. 
 
This project is expected to take 60 working days and be completed by the summer of 2024. 
  
Drivers are urged to watch out for workers in the area, observe traffic control signs and reduce speed 
to the posted speed limit.  Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of 
Transportation’s road advisory website, http://nmroads.com/. 
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